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Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I cannot believe that we are coming to the end of another academic year; school is a very emotional 

place for pupils, staff and parents/carers in every year group.  School closes for the summer 

holidays at 3.30 pm tomorrow (Wednesday 24th July). 

 

I would like to again take this opportunity to publically thank Mrs Williams for her unwavering 

dedication to St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School, she will be greatly missed.  We wish her well in her 

new adventures – including coming back into school for art sessions. 

 

It is also the time of year when we have to say ‘Good bye’ to our Year 6 pupils, they have been true 

ambassadors for school and have worked incredibly hard this year, they will be missed.  

 

We are also saying ‘Good bye’ to some families: 

 

Akinsulie, Aladejobi, Apeaning, Charnock, Danson, Foster, John-Paul, Kirwin, Kosimoni, Marshall, Mills, 

Mohammadzadeh, Moores, Mpofu, Mustapha, Mycroft, Ouyang, Shaw, Sigsworth, Skwara, Smith, 

Todd, 

 

Thank you for being part of our school family! 

 

September reminders: 

• The new school year starts on Wednesday 4th September 

• The school doors will be open from 8.45 am, pupils can enter their classrooms to complete 

some wellbeing activities and enjoy a Magic Breakfast Bagel 

• The start of the school day is 8.55 am, all pupils should be sat at their tables by this time 

• Please refer to our school uniform policy on the school website 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/school-uniform/48722 

• If your child has a school meal, as a parent (except for Nursery and Reception) it is your 

responsibility to order meals for your child, prior to 8.55 am each morning, via School Grid 

• Any payments for milk, toast, school meals, breakfast club and trips must be paid in advance 

via Parent Pay 

• REMINDER: there is new legislation from the Government and Salford City Council regarding 

absences from school and term time holidays in effect from Wednesday 6th September 

2024.  You can read it again on the school website: 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/serve_file/28256229  
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I would like to thank my incredible staff and governors for all their hard work and dedication to 

school, this academic year. 

 

Thank you also, to all parents/carers for your continued support. 

 

Have a happy, safe summer! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 


